
 

 

 

OUTDOOR CHURCH SUMMER CELEBRATION 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 31st July 11am – 2.30pm  

Sunday 1st August 11am – 1.00pm  

In field and churchyard of WEST ANSTEY CHURCH 
 

This year, because of the uncertainties, we have postponed the traditional Summer Club, 

something I know we all enjoyed so much. 

However, this has given us another opportunity to launch........ 

OUTDOOR CHURCH. 

We are hoping that we can encourage not just children, but families to join us. (All this is 

assuming the COVID Guidance on the 19th July will allow this activity to take place.) 

We are hoping to have some games, activities in a stream with nets and buckets, a fire pit 

with gathering and stories, and sausages for lunch all enveloped with a sense of our 

wonderful Creator God! Who could resist! 

We would be so grateful for any help you could volunteer (even if you cannot make the whole 

two sessions) either in setting up, clearing away, helping with refreshments, ensuring all are 

safe, helping with games, playing music, telling stories, getting feet wet. Any contribution 

would make such a difference,  

love 

Penny and Rachel  

Rev. Penny Lawson:  plawson@btconnect.com 

Rachel Holland:  hollandclan@fhsinternet.com 

 
...I just took a walk in the fields and paid attention to the edges. They are a little messy, 
chaotic, different species dwelling together, various plants intermingling in the same 

space. You would not plant a garden like this, it is not neat. But life and creativity thrive 
here. It is the same on the edge of the land, where the sea meets the coastline. Abundant 

diversity reigns. 
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